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 President Ellen Johnson Sirleaf today received the Malian President Ibrahim Boubaca Keita at her 

Foreign Affairs office. On behalf of the Malian people, President Keita extended thanks and 

appreciation to the Government and people of Liberia as well as international partners for 

working together in fighting to contain the Ebola outbreak. 

During a joint media stakeout in the foyer of the Foreign Ministry, the Malian President used the 

platform to thank President Sirleaf and the people of Liberia for their political and military 

intervention that has now brought peace and stability to his country. 

Liberia currently has a small Armed Forces of Liberia (AFL) infantry platoon as part of the 

United Nations Multidimensional Integrated Stabilization Mission in Mali. 

Speaking earlier, President Sirleaf thanked her Malian counterpart for remaining engaged with 

Liberia during its health crisis.  


